From: Peter H. Hufschmid-Hirscthhl_
09 March 2017 15:11

Sent:

To: Planning

Subject: For Mr Obote HOPE, Planning Officer for 2015/5330/P
Dear Sir

| am the neighbour of Mr Oscar MORET, the applicant of 2015/5330/P for a variation of a condition. | am, together
with my wife, co-owner of flat 5, 6 Regents Park Road.

We were advised this morning by Mr J Richardson, Architect of the owner of flat 6, that a Variation of a Condition
Application was done for 2015/5330/P.

Mr Richardson stated in his mail, that was addressed to the building management of 6 Regents Park Road: Due to
the legal situation as regards party walls, | have not included Peter of Flat 5 in these notices as he will
receive a notice from the council in the normal manner - but | have copied him into this email and its
attachments so that he knows what is happening.”

As you can see from my address below we live in Bangkok, Thailand, for the time being. | therefore would like to
make sure that we get any notices from the Council here in Bangkok. I would be very grateful if you could take
notice of this matter.

Furthermore | would like to draw your attention to the following fact. The ‘Application for removal or variation of a
condition following grant of planning permission’ for 2015/5330/P states in ‘6. Condition(s) — Removal’: ‘The water
tank housing (existing) has been removed and alterations had to made to the South elevation’. This is factually not
true. The tank housing wall being shown as part of the South elevation in the former plans is still standing and the
water cisterns are still in place. This wall has not been removed because the owner of flat 6 opposed its removal last
October.

Thank you very much for your feedback.

Kind regards from South East Asia, peter h. hufschmid-hirschbuehl

Dr. Peter H. Hufschmid-Hirschbuehl
221 Moo Baan Panya Soi 24
Pattanakarn 30

Suan Hluang, 10250 Bangkok
Thailand




